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Board of Supervisors - I am writing to urgently express my deep concerns about the Voters
Choice Act's impact on the transparency and integrity of our elections in Ventura County.
The use of mail-in ballots, unsecured drop boxes, and centralized ballot tabulation raises
serious questions. I strongly urge the Board of Supervisors to prioritize transparency and
restore trust by opting out of the Voters Choice Act. Let us return to the proven "One Day
Polling Place Precinct Voting Model" with paper ballot hand counting. Our democracy
deserves nothing less. - Natalie
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